RE: Sunday Liquor Ordinance

Subject: RE: Sunday Liquor Ordinance .

From: "Call, Dale" <DCALL@westportct.gov>

Date: Wed, 23 May 2012 09:02:47 -0400

To: "Mandell, Matthew 1." <matthew@westportD1.com>

Good morning Matthew,

Didn't get your call but I would not get the message if you called the
admin phone number until Carol Cody came in - best bet is to call my
office directly at the number below.

As for the Sunday liquor sales:

As we talked about, I do not anticipate that extending the Sunday hours
until 1AM will have an adverse impact on the Police Department
operations or to the overall safety of the community. As discussed,
extending closing time from 11PM Sundays to 1AM Mondays would only be
applicable to those 3-day weekends involving major national holidays,
which occur on a infrequent basis.

Dale

Dale E. Call

Chief of Police

Westport Police Department
50 Jesup Road

Westport, CT 06880

PH: 203-341-6026
FAX: 203-341-6092

~~~~~ Original Message-—-—---
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